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NEWSLETTER NO 5       

 

12th November 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
 

House Gems  

 

Congratulations to the following children who have been nominated to receive a Values ‘House 

Gem’. 
 

Olivia  Stingrays  Fire  Perseverance and resilience 

Rayan  Stingrays  Earth  Determination 

Arpan  Wyvern  Fire  Friendship 

Eloise  Starfish  Earth  Quality 

Danielle Firebirds  Water Responsibility, confidence and independence 

Hadea  Turtles  Earth  Co-operation and responsibility 

Caleb  Turtles  Earth  Co-operation and responsibility 
 

This month’s value is Responsibility:  
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We will be sharing ideas about the value of responsibility with the children in school this 

month. Attached with this newsletter there is also a short leaflet, produced by VbE 

International, with ideas to help share the idea of responsibility as a family. 
 

Reading Recommendation for all years  

Please see the reading recommendations for November which appear at the end of this 

newsletter. You will find suggested books suitable for children in Reception through to Year 

6 which your children may like to read. 
 

Message from Wokingham Council - E-Scooters  

Did you know it’s illegal to ride a privately-owned electric scooter (e-scooter) in public? You 

cannot use a privately-owned e-scooter on the road, pavement or in a public space. If you do 

then you risk receiving a large fine, points on your driving licence and your e-scooter could 

be seized. Privately owned e-scooters can only be used on private land, with the permission 

of the landowner. This is because e-scooters are classed as motor vehicles in law. So, in 

theory, this means that you need a MOT, road tax and insurance to use one, however it isn’t 

currently possible to register e-scooters in this way.  
 

PSA Tea/Coffee Wednesday 17th Nov from 9 till 10am  

Please join us for our second out of the three sessions of Supporting Anxiety and Emotional 

wellbeing in children in the Parent Hut. The presentation that was shared with parents by 

Jackie Wood is available for you to view on the school website under Parent 

Partnership/Parent Support. Feel free to attend the session even if you missed the first 

one. If you wish to join us and did not so on the first session, please email me on 

psa@loddon.wokingham.sch.uk to register your interest. Kam Bhogal, Parent Support Advisor 

 

         
Eco Rep Posters 

The Eco Reps have been busy over the past few weeks, finding out what every class thinks 

about climate change and environmental issues. They made posters with the slogans and 

messages that their classes produced, and these will be shared with the world leaders 

attending COP26. Thank you to everyone who took part in this process, it's great that our 

young people are so concerned and well-informed. Mrs Ridell, Eco Leader 
 

Yours sincerely 

  
 

Mrs S Phillips – Headteacher 
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Diary Events List: Autumn 2021 

 

Date Time Event 

12-Nov-21 14.30-15.00 Introduction to Maths Mastery session for families of 

children in all years.  Via MS Teams with Mrs Alavoine-

Andrews and Mrs Rutherford 

17-Nov-21 9.00-10.00 PSA Tea/Coffee morning in the Hut. All welcome. 9.15 Jackie 

Woods (Senior Education Psychologist from Children and 

Young People’s Services), Anxiety and Emotional Wellbeing. 

19-Nov-21 All day BBC Children in Need Charity day – details to follow 

23-Nov-21 15.15 Loddon PTA Second hand uniform sale 

1-Dec-21 9.00-10.00 PSA Tea/Coffee morning in the Hut. All welcome.  

2-Dec-21 All day Y4 visit by Ufton Court 

3-Dec-21 All day PTA MUFTI day – details to follow 

8-Dec-21 9.00-10.00 PSA Tea/Coffee morning in the Hut. All welcome.  

9.30 Mrs Didcock – SEN Information session 

10-Dec-21 All day Save the Children charity – Christmas Jumper Day 

12-Dec-21 17.00 Beauty and the Beast panto at Hexagon, group show organised 

by PTA 

15-Dec-21 9.00-10.00 PSA Tea/Coffee morning in the Hut. All welcome. 

18-Dec-21 -

3-Jan 22 

All day School Christmas holiday 

4-Jan-22 All day INSET day 

5-Jan-22 All day Start of Pupil Spring term 
 

 



                                  

 

One of our wonderful Year 4 reps has also started writing his own book series: ‘Monster Hunter’!  
 


